Bass River Elementary School



Bass River Elementary Grade 4 Class: Front (1 to r)- Olivia Williams, Jacob Phinney, Joey Paschall, Blake LeBlanc; Back (1 to r)-Burton Matthews, Brooklyn Adams, Madeline Rodgers, Brendan Patriquin, Gabriel Tremblay.



Three year old Gabe Jeffers only took a second to pick out his favorite colored sucker from the board. A Fun Fair was held in the WCCS gym on June 9th. (Harrington Photo)



Mason MacBurnie takes a turn at the ball toss, while Victoria Sheepwash, Mike Vance and Ryan Field await their turn. The Fun Fair was held at WCCS to raise money for the Veterans Memorial Park and Forgotten Heroes Mounment. (Harrington Photo)



Yvonne Creelman and Linda Yorke were having a good time taking part in a cake walk during the Fun Fair at the WCCS gymnasium. (Harrington Photo)



Dr. Karen Ewing displays some postcards the Veterans Memorial Park Committee now has for sale. There are ten different photos of the Park, all taken by Dr. Ewing. Arnold Williams is displaying two of the prints painted by Elizabeth Newhook-Daws. The paintings are part of a triptych (a series of three), donated by the artist. (Harrington Photo)

Chiganois Elementary School



Miss Tait's Grade 5 Class at Chiganois Elementary: Julliet Admiraal, Josephine Blenkorn, Ja-Mychal Cartwright, Lyhn Choi, Brandon Cook, Joel Dean, Kolby Doucette, Daniel Ferdinand, Jack Gallant, Beverly Gilbert, Noah Green, Jackson Haight, Travis Jennings,

Michael Jollimore, Madison MacLeod, Kael Muise, Nicholas Munden, Seth Penner, Thomas Peters, Madelyn Phillips, Mariah Putnam, Erick Reid, Tristen Reid, Brent Rushton, Sophie Shepherd, Lindsey Smith, Emma Spicer, Luke VanTol. (alphabetical order).



A hoola hooping good time at the Chiganois Elementary Field Day on June 19th. (Harrington Photo)



Chiganois Elementary Phys Ed teacher Mrs. Margie MacIntyre joins in a tug-of war contest with some of her students during her last Field Day at the school. Mrs. MacIntyre has accepted a position at Valley Elementary for September. (Harrington Photo)

Congratulations, i CLASS OF 2012!

Lawrence R. Nicoll

NOVA SCOTIA LANDSCAPE PHOTOGRAPHER

Parrsboro – Nova Scotia 902-254-3334 or LRN@ns.sympatico.ca

Local Landscape photographs make wonderful gifts for birthdays, Christmas and retirement

Choose from samples at: www.LRNphotographic.ca

PHOTOGRAPHIC GEDVICES



